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Einhorn Barbarito Partners, Patricia Barbarito And Gary
Botwinick Quoted In NJBIZ Article, "Breaking Up The
Business"

Einhorn Barbarito Partners, Patricia M. Barbarito and Gary R. Botwinick were interviewed for an article

which appeared in the March 7, 2016 edition of NJBIZ entitled, "Breaking up the business."  The article

discussed, at length the impact divorce can have on a family-owned business.

Read the article here: "Breaking up the business," NJBIZ, March 7, 2016
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